September 8, 2015

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:47pm, with the following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, Victoria Gudeman, Gina Ellis and Ken Lord and Town Administrator Rick Bishop

Minutes for August, 2015 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was \$77,208.98

Mr. Levey noted a serious leak at a broken blow off on Keedy drive. He said the line had been repaired and asked Mr. Bishop to contact Willow Run Farms and ask them to fill in around the area with rock.

Mr. Levey said he is waiting to see production reports to see if that the repair on Keedy Dr. brought the water losses to an acceptable level.

Mr. Levey asked if Verizon had been in touch regarding cell antennas. Mr. Bishop said no.

Mr. Levey said that the Town of Boonsboro said that Spring House repairs have been completed.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00pm.

Submitted, Richard Bishop Town Administrator